

April 11, 2018

Kristine Ebrey
Membership Director/ Treasurer
Alabama Cave Survey
885 Woodall Point Road
South Pittsburg, TN 37380

Dear Kristine,

Thank you for your recent generous gift to the Land Trust of North Alabama. Your investment in the legacy of preserved greenspace helps assure that it will be available for generations to come.

The Land Trust of North Alabama now protects over 6,000 acres of scenic areas, recreation and wildlife corridors, historical and geological areas, wetlands, and watersheds. These properties provide outdoor education and recreational opportunities for our community and visitors alike. They also serve to protect the valuable and often delicate plant and wildlife habitats unique to this area. Your support makes our mission possible!

Again, thank you for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Hallie Porter

Development Director

Please use this document as a tax receipt for your donation.

Donation Amount \$500.00

Date of Donation 04/10/2018

The Land Trust of North Alabama is a 501(c) 3 nonprofit organization

Federal Tax ID#63-0974278 No goods or services were received in consideration of this gift.

